
BSE Investor Training Program: Navigating the Securities Market: A Path to Smart 

Investment Organised by the Institution’s Innovation Council under the Internal 

Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) from 2nd July 2024 to 5th July 2024 

 

International Management Institute, Kolkata has conducted Investment Awareness Programs 

(IAPs) of SEBI, along with the Investors Protection Fund of the BSE (BSE-IPF) in 

collaboration with Institution’s Innovation Council and Internal Quality Assurance 

Cell. Being a Securities Market Trainer of SEBI, Dr. Dona Ghosh was the resource person for 

the programs that were conducted on 2nd, 4th and 5th July 2024. The program's objective 

was to raise financial awareness among young investors about the Indian Security Market. 

The programs covered the following topics: the structure of the Indian capital market; risks 

and returns of different financial instruments; how to make financial planning; due diligence 

of investments and grievances redressal. A total of 183 people (62.3% male and 37.7% 

females), including students, faculty members and staff members of the institute, participated 

in the Investment Awareness Programs. 

 

 

 

 

 


